
Changes you need to know about our Friday Night Fun program! 
Highland and Southwest Recreation staff have joined forces to provide an even better Friday 
Night Fun (FNF) for children. We recognize that our childcare staff is the number one reason 
why children enjoy the program so much. With that in mind, every month each location will 
host one FNF night and children will get to see familiar faces no matter which location they go 
to.  Because the location will be different monthly, there are a few changes and reminders you 
need to know before dropping off your kids. 
 

• Program fees will now be $8/$16 (Member/Nonmember) 
o Wrap around fee will now be $7. 

• Wrap around program from 6-6:30 pm which include pizza and a drink will only be 
available for children that are currently enrolled in our after-school care program at the 
location FNF will be hosted.  
For example, if Highland Rec is hosting FNF in October then only children enrolled in 
Highland’s afterschool care can sign up for wrap around. Children that attend 
Southwests afterschool care are not eligible for wrap around at Highland but can attend 
the program at 6:30 pm.  

• Snack shop will transfer to each facility; one snack shop account for both facilities. 
• Parents must stay with their children until the start of the program, sign them in and 

drop off at the designated area. For the safety of your child, we will not allow you to 
drop off your child at the front desk and leave before this time without properly signing 
them in to the program. 

• Cut off time for check in to the program is 7:15 pm. 
• Pick up time is 9:30 pm. There will be a late fee of $1 per minute after this time. 

 

Text the number 81010 with the code @fridayng to receive updates for the FNF program 
such as themes and cancellations. 

 

Thank you for understanding and our staff is looking forward to seeing your children’s 
smiling faces this school year!  


